York, Marylisa

From: MacNeil, Jami

Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 10:11 AM

To: baileybolen@gmail.com

Subject: FW: Public comments for Spinney NRPA application, Alna

From: MacNeil, Jami

Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2019 10:09 AM

To: 'cervin@yrlaw.com' <cervin@yrlaw.com>; 'bailenbolen@gmail.com' <bailenbolen@gmail.com>
Subject: Public comments for Spinney NRPA application, Alna

Dear Mrs. Ervin & Mr. Bolen,

Thank you for your comments regarding the construction of a boat ramp and pier system in Alna as proposed by Jeffry
Spinney. The Department is currently reviewing the application under Maine’s Natural Resources Protection Act. The
Department accepted the application for processing on September 9, 2019. The statutory deadline for the Department
to reach a final decision on the application is January 7, 2020; however, the goal date for a decision is November 15,
2019. Written comments will be accepted until a decision is issued.

Your comments will be added to the file and your concerns will be considered during the review of the project. The
Department’s record, which includes the application of specific interest to you, is available to be viewed at any

time. Feel free to contact the Department’s File Room at (207) 287-7843 to request a day and time that is convenient
for you to view the record.

Your request for a draft copy of the application is noted, and you will receive a copy of the draft via email at least five
working days prior to the Department’s final decision.

You may contact me with additional concerns, questions, or comments. | can be reached at (207) 446-4894 or via email
at jami.macneil@maine.gov.

Sincerely,

-Jami MacNeil

Environmental Specialist I11

Bureau of Land Resources

Maine Department of Environmental Protection
(207) 446-4894 | jami.macneil@maine.gov




